
 
TELEVISION TOWER INC. 

PAINTING PROJECT UPDATE 
 
 

 On or about May 1, 2023, and continuing thereafter, 
workers from Vertical Technologies (Maryland 

Department of Environment Accreditation # 100939) will 
be onsite to prepare and paint the TTI candelabra tower.  

 
Work is expected to proceed seven days a week and 

continue through completion, which is anticipated to be 
late summer or in the fall. 

 
 
 

 
Any questions can be directed to: 
Televisiontowerinc@gmail.com 

televisiontowerinc.com 
410-429-0218 
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